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Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:49:00 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

I have been a High School teacher for many years in Jackson county, and I have witnessed first hand the
underfunding of schools and the damage it does to students and teachers.

It is an absolute priority for this state to be a leader in education and not to be a follower. I really hope that Kate
Brown steps up and the legislature steps up and puts education first.

Sincerely,
Kimberly Healey
310 FORDYCE  Ashland, OR 97520
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